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REPORTING ABSENCES

 If your child is absent, please call the
Quilchena Safe Arrival Line at 604-713-
5159 EXT 68#. This way the office can
input your child's attendance accurately
in our student system first thing in the
morning. 

Hello Quilchena Families,
   Congratulations to all of the members of our Track Team for a
great showing at the zone finals at Churchill.  A big thank you to
Ms. Gee and Mme Brittany for helping organize the team this year.  
Thank you to Ms.Gray, Ms. Celle, Ms. Enns, Ms. Chelak, Mme
Dinning, Mme Deragopian, Ms. Sproule and Mr. Singh who helped
run practices. 
   A big thank you to Ms. Enns and Alicia Chung, one of our parents
who helped organize our annual Eco-Fair.  All of our students had
an opportunity to learn more about our environment through
various stations and presenters. Events like this don’t happen
unless we have the help of a handful of dedicated helpers.  A big
shout-out to the Quilchena parent volunteers who helped make
this event possible by helping run stations, organizing the
presenter lunches and all of the work behind the scenes to help
the event run smoothly.  
   We have one more month of school to go! June is jam-packed
with lots of fun events including The Science Fair, Sports Day and
the PAC BBQ.   

The countdown to summer is on! 

Mike Singh
Principal

Are you returning to Quilchena?
We sent out a survey to families in our January

newsletter asking if your child will be coming back to
our school for September 2025.  Thank you for your
responses.  We realize things may change between

then and now and even through the summer.  If your
child is planning to attend another school in the new
school year, please be sure to let the office know by

emailing studentrecordsquilchena@vsb.bc.ca . Please
be sure to include your child’s first and last names and
current grade.  If you know which school they plan to
attend, that helps too. This helps keep our enrollment

numbers current and helps us accommodate all of the
students who are hoping to attend our wonderful

school! 
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This month’s
gallery features
photos from:

Track and
Field Final at
Churchill
Kindergartens
at Van Dusen
Garden
Workshop 
Easter Art and
Poetry by Div
9F
Div. 8F at
Dude Chillin
Park
Div. 2
exploring the
shore life
Div. 7
releasing our
painted lady
butterflies
Div.7 Foraging
workshop
Twin Day

Class Placements
If you are interested in sharing your input for class placement for your child, please email me at mrsingh@vsb.bc.ca , by
then end of the day, Friday, June 6 .   th

Here are some situations where it may be appropriate for families to send their input:
- Need to share specific information about social dynamics (friendships, history of conflict/bullying, etc.);
- Need to share specific information about learning style (student has specific needs, students does not do well in
certain learning environments, etc.);
- Need to share specific concerns related to your child;
- Need to share specific circumstances that could impact your child’s learning.
Most times, it should not be necessary to make a special request. Your child’s current teacher and our extended team
know your child well and will have good ideas about who they learn well with. In most cases, Quilchena staff is already
aware of the needs listed above and will take them into account during the class placement process. This is also a
reminder that, while we consider all requests, we might not be able to fulfill all of them. 
Please do not write for the following purposes:
- To request a specific teacher – This may eliminate your letter from consideration. 
- To request a non-combined class 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/quilchena
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Bike to
School

Week at
Quilchena
We are encouraging
all students and staff
to bike, walk, or roll to

school next week.
Student council

members will be out
in front of the school
keeping a tally.  The
classroom with the
most active trips to

school will win a prize!
A big thanks to Ms.

Chelak for organizing! 

Grade 5/6 Camp at
Timberline Ranch

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/quilchena
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Coding and Robotics at Quilchena
Since Spring break, we have had two wonderful after-school

programs running in the library at our school.  On Mondays, we
have Coding, and on Wednesdays, we have Robotics.  All

members of our school community are invited to an after-
school showcase to help the students share what they have

been working on. 
 Coding Class Presentation: June 16 Monday, 4:30–4:45 PM

Robotics Class Presentation: June 18, Wednesday 4:30–4:45 PM

Ultimate
We are very fortunate to have Elevate Ultimate come to our school from June 2-6 and teach our students. Here is a message from Elevate:

Ultimate is fast-paced, non-contact, and FUN. Our curriculum has been designed by co-founders Danie Proby (a physical education
teacher) and Ari Nitikman, who have a combined 20 years of top level Ultimate experience including time playing on and coaching Team
Canada.
Our ultimate frisbee school programs have been created using the new curriculum embedding SEL, physical literacy, and mindfulness
practices into all our target based, cooperative, and competitive style games. Our professional coaches ensure that students are constantly
touching the disc and engaged the entire session. We have softer discs and have designed age-appropriate frisbee games where all
students (K-7) can learn, have success and have tons of fun. After this week is over, the students will be begging to play ultimate frisbee.

Elevate will be at our school next week.  The fee for the program will be $14.  Please pay using School Cash Online.  No student will be denied
access to a course, class or program due to financial constraints. Please contact the classroom teacher or principal if you have any
concerns.

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/quilchena
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